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NSX RELEASE 17 January 2023

COMPANY UPDATE

Anti-Aging House Holding Limited (NSX: A2H) would like to provide the following
update to the market.

Due to the Chinese government relaxed regulation on epidemic control on 8th

December 2022, the number of COVID-19 infections in China has increased
exponentially. Most people, including the employees of our company and those of the
audit firm, have been infected with COVID’s symptoms successively, which lasted for a
long time. The illness leaves of employees and holiday seasons at the end of the year
slow down our work, and the coming of the Chinese New Year or Spring Festival
brings has added further effects to our works. Hence, we need more times to
complete the Half-yearly Financial Report of 2022 and the Company expects to lodged
this report by 25th February 2023 whichever is earlier.
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